



Dear parents,

Firstly, I would like to wish you a very happy new year. To begin a new decade in the best way possible, I'm inviting you and any extended family/friends, to come and watch the *Speech and Drama* winter term performance called, "The School Play" on the 7<sup>th</sup> February, to begin at 4:10pm promptly.

Please can I ask that your child can make every lesson between now and the 7<sup>th</sup> February as we only have a limited time to rehearse. They have already had several weeks of rehearsing prior to Christmas but it's such a long break, I expect most of them will have forgotten more than they have remembered.

If for any reason your child cannot make it on the day of the performance please email me ASAP as I will have to amend the play accordingly and also give your child an alternative role during lessons.

I would also greatly appreciate it if you could email me to confirm whether you will be in attendance to watch your child, so I have an idea of how many people the children will be performing to.

Hopefully I will see many of you on the 7<sup>th</sup> February for what I'm certain will be a fun and entertaining performance.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Oscar Ratnaike

oscarrat20@hotmail.com